Buildings & Grounds Committee Meeting Minutes #27 June 2, 2011

| Attendees: | Email | Phone |
|--|-------------------------|--------------|
| Mia Casey | caseymia@fhda.edu | 650-949-7408 |
| am Connell | connellsamuel@fhda.edu | 650-949-7197 |
| avoren Tricia | davorentricia@fhda.edu | 650-949-7282 |
| like Diefenbach | diefenbachmike@fhda.edu | 650-949-7185 |
| largo Dobbins | dobbinsmargo@fhda.edu | 650-949-7038 |
| Art Heinrich einrichart@fhda.edu 550-949-6295 | | |
| Kurt Hueg | huegkurt@fhda.edu | 650-949-7645 |
| Lynn Mc Comas nccomaslynn@fhda.edu 550-949-6152 Frank Nunez* nunezfrancisco@fhda.edu 550-949-5347 | | |
| Denise Perez perezdenise@fhda.edu 550-949-7256 | | |
| Daphne Small | smalldaphne@fhda.edu | 650-949-7218 |
| Annette Stenger* | stengerannette@fhda.edu | 650-949-7200 |
| ay Thornton | thornontonkay@fhda.edu | 650-949-7252 |
| Chris White | whitechris@fhda.edu | 650-949-7362 |
| Brenda Visas* davisvisasbrenda@fhda.ed 650-949-7033 Oti Ojuyah – Student Representative otidenzyl@gmail.com | u | |
| Meryam Bouaricha – VP | | |
| AFSC Senate Meryamb91@gmail.com 408-821-6883 | | |
| FSC Senate Ieryamb91@gmail.com | | |

| (te)n1 # .1 | Roof Top Garden Reservations – | | | | |
|--------------------|--|-------------------|-----|------------|-------------|
| Descript | io There doesn't appear to be a form | al | | | |
| n | system to request the use of this a | rea. | | | |
| Respons | sibl | | | | |
| e | | | | | |
| Complet | | | | | * * |
| 5.7.5a | 1 8 | | | A. Stenger | In Progress |
| | 1. Send Posting Policy to PaRC for | | | | |
| | final approval. (M. Casey). | | | | |
| | 2. The Policy was presented on the 3/3/10 PaRC agenda for approval | | | | |
| | The PaRC Committee directed the | | | | |
| | policy be reviewed by legal couns | | | | |
| | and to make sure we are aligned v | | | | |
| | Board Policy. | | | | |
| | Action: President's Office | | | | |
| | 5/20/10 No Change. | | | | |
| | 10/28/10 The posting policy must be | | | | |
| | reviewed by legal. Chancellor's staff | | | | |
| | is the next step. | | | | |
| | 1/27/11 No new status | | | | |
| | 3/3/11 The existing posting policy is available through Tricia Davoren – | | | | |
| | | | | | |
| 10.05 | Campus Center | <i>(</i>) | | D V. | L D |
| 10.27. | 3/3/11 Smoking Issue on | 6/2/1 | I | B. Visas | In Progress |
| 3 | Campus – Committee would like | F. | ~- | | |
| | BV to follow up with the Site Improvements Committee | Nun & | eΖ | | |
| | regarding what accommodations | Heal | th | | |
| | will be made for smokers on | Serv | | | |
| | campus. $6/2/11$ No new | S | | | |
| | information. | walk | ed | | |
| | | cam | | | |
| | | s to | - | | |
| | mov ashti | | e | | |
| | | | ay | | |
| | | s out | | | |
| | | of | | | |
| | | direc | | | |
| | | walk | | | |
| | | | ths | | |

| The B&G Committee has asked B. Visas to add this to the Meeting Maker so people can reserve the area and to add it to Rosalinda Jen's rental reservation list. | | |
|--|---|--------------------|
| 6.2.11.2 Garbage Cans with Red & Green Lids There have been all kinds of feedback about the new garbage cans. In the past we had pale green barrels without lids. The animals would pull out garbage leaving the areas messy. A suggestion was made to work with art students to have the cans painted. | . Stenger | In Progress |
| 6.2.11.3 Campus Security Plan – A suggestion was made to have a meeting with R. Levine, J. Miner, S. Treanor, D. Swett, B. Visas, F. Nunez to discuss PSEC security and what should be implemented on the main campus. Scheduled 6/27/11. B. N. N. N. N. N. N. N. N. N. N. N. N. N. | tems to discuss – Existing Security System – M. Betchart Mass Notificati on – Siemens System Cameras Lighting - Pre burchase ight ixtures Chancell or's Request - Badges/ Photo D/Fobs/ Data | B. Visas Closed |

| 6.2.11.\$ | Information |
|-------------------|-------------|
| Mailer | Closed |
| Rbottd own | |
| Shuesdioxan | |
| aire – | |
| R/cps lfrAth | |
| youit anests | |
| blepildkede | |
| aşking | |
| Guestions. | |
| 61/1/3/11 | |
| Maxie not | |
| Radicerd wildh | |
| funni Riepg | |
| pleaserfierd | |
| ond we wit | |
| installed | |
| 6/altelslure | |
| Rægnlar | |
| consideration | |
| opetagged | |
| æxdume. | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |

| 6.2.11.6 | Team |
|----------------------|-------------|
| Poliver | In Progress |
| Sloutstructi | |
| Questionn | |
| alpadates – | |
| RSESCfrom | |
| Districteas | |
| Datald be | |
| astriteg (to | |
| hadratiktns. | |
| ble grind the | |
| Districot | |
| Callfied with | |
| BouildReg pin | |
| pleaserfend | |
| patkwing it | |
| lotand | |
| Districture | |
| Øffince | |
| Bonbeing | |
| Richlovggjed | |
| and | |
| resolved. | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |

| 6.2.11.6 | Information | | | |
|-------------|-------------------------------|------------|-------------|----------|
| Fall | Closed | | | |
| Constructi | | | | |
| on | | | | |
| Updates - | | | | |
| PSEC | | | | |
| District | | | | |
| Data | | | | |
| Center (to | | | | |
| be built | | | | |
| behind the | | | | |
| District | | | | |
| Office | | | | |
| Building i | | | | |
| the current | t | | | |
| parking | | | | |
| lot) | | | | |
| District | | | | |
| Office | | | | |
| Building | | | | |
| Renovatio | | | | |
| n | | | | |
| (occupants | | | | |
| will reside | | | | |
| in the | | | | |
| Temp | | | | |
| Village | | | | |
| (this will | | | | |
| put more | | | | |
| cars in the | | | | |
| adjacent | | | | |
| lots) | | 0.6 | | <u> </u> |
| 6.2.11.7 | Attendant Parking in Lots 5 | | Information | Closed |
| | Will return in Fall (Winter & | & Spring – | | |
| | to be determined) | 2.1 | | |
| 6.2.11.8 | This was the last meeting of | the year – | Information | Closed |
| | have a great summer! | | | |